
 
 
3/22/2018 
 
To: La Crosse Board of Public Works 
From: La Crosse Farmers Market Association (managing organization for Cameron Park Farmers Market) 
Subject: Request for Temporary Street Privilege Permit  
 
We request approval for the use of King Street between 4th and 5​th​ Street including the south traffic 
lane, the parking lanes and the sidewalk.  This usage has not changed from the 2017 proposal.  Usage 
times are Fridays from 1 – 8pm and Saturdays from 6 – 1pm, May – October.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Linda Vale 
 
Market Manager 
Cameron Park Farmers Market 


